
Monday-23/4 
First, we met at the Freddrich-Albert-Lange-Berufskolleg school in Germany, where we 
started the week and got a guided tour. After that, we had our presentations that each 
country had prepared, regarding what insulation material and wall material we use. After 
lunch we were divided into 4 international groups that had different assignments, make a 
ground plan, what material to use in our walls, how much it costs to build a wall and one 
group that built the wall just as it is supposed to look later on. Afterward, it was time for a 
guided tour in Duisburg that took almost 2 hours. In the evening all the teachers and 
students ate together at the restaurant Costa Azurra.  
 
Tuesday-24/4 
On Tuesday we went to Köln, where we had to take on an, so to say, “escape room”, which 
we did together in the international teams we were divided into. After this we got some spear 
time, and went to eat something, and during the afternoon we visited an architect in Köln that 
held a presentation about different projects she had been through, and then we got some 
more spare time before the trip back home. In the evening we ate and looked at 
Liverpool-Roma.  
 
 
Wednesday-25/4 
Wednesday started at “Ökologisches Bauzentrum Duisburg” where we saw how different 
insulation materials stood against sound, heat and fire. Then it was time to create a "mini 
wall" which we later processed with some form of clay. After the lunch, group 3 and 4 stayed 
in school and started their different assignments, at the same time group 1 and 2 got to go to 
the Lehmbrucks museum in Duisburg. Here we got a guided tour in the museum and then 
we got to create our own figures in the mud. Later we had spare time and during the evening 
all the students gathered and watched Bayern München - Real Madrid.  
 
Thursday- 26/4 
In the entire Thursday we worked in our international groups with the different assignments 
we had gotten. During the evening we had "Farewell dinner2 where we all ate together one 
last time.  
 
Friday- 27/4 
During Friday morning the different international groups got to present their results, which 
was very successful. Unfortunately, then the time came for us Swedes to go to the airport to 
fly home. The other students went for one last trip to Düsseldorf.  
 
 


